
STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY PETE WILSON, Governor 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES 
714/744 P STREET  
P.O. BOX 942732  

SACRAMENTO, CA 94234-7320 

September 16, 1991 
Letter No.: 91-77 TO: All County Welfare Directors 

All County Administrative Officers 
All County Medi-Cal Program Specialists/Liaisons 

SUBJECT: NEW VEHICLE LICENSE FEE TABLES FROM THE DEPARTMENT OF MOTOR VEHICLES 

The purpose of this letter is to officially instruct counties to implement the  
use of the new vehicle license fee tables when valuing nonexempt vehicles.  
The new tables will be sent under separate cover to each County Welfare  
Director. 

The new tables shall be effective October 1, 1991. Continuing cases shall be  
reevaluated no later than redetermination and restoration. New applications  
shall be evaluated using the new license fee tables effective October 1, 1991. 

Follow the directions contained in the Medi-Cal Eligibility Manual, Procedures  
Section, Article 9, page 9B-4. 

If you have any questions, please call Sharyl Shanen-Raya at (916) 324-4956. 

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 

Frank S. Martucci, Chief  
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch 




